
PUBLIC HEARINGS 

WAKE COUNTY FY 2019 ACTION PLAN FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Wake County will hold three public hearings. The 

first will be Monday, February 18, 2019 at 2:00 PM in the Wake County Justice Center 

Boardroom, 300 South Salisbury Street, 2nd Floor, Room 2700, Raleigh, NC. The second 

will be Tuesday, February 19 at 9:00 AM at the Pullen Memorial Baptist Church, 1801 

Hillsborough Street, Raleigh, NC, 27605. The third will be Thursday, February 28 at 7:30 

AM in the Swinburne Human Services Building, 220 Swinburne St., 2nd Floor, Room 

2132, Raleigh, NC.   

 

The purpose of these public hearings is to receive comments from interested parties on 

the County’s housing and community development needs. Wake County will use this 

information to prepare the draft FY2019-2020 Action Plan. The Action Plan is required 

for the County to receive funds from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development (HUD). The FY2019-2020 Action Plan describes the activities to be carried 

out within Wake County, outside of Raleigh from July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020. It 

is the fifth part of a 5-year strategy to meet the County’s housing and community 

development goals as identified in the 2015-2020 Consolidated Plan. The Action Plan 

activities address the needs of Priority populations, as outlined in the Consolidated Plan 

and defined below.   

 

Priority One: 

 Renters 0-40% AMI 

 Homeless Individuals and Families  

 Non-homeless Individuals and Families with Special Needs 

 

Priority Two: 

 Renters 41-50% AMI 

 Homeowners 41-50% AMI 

 

For more information, please contact Emily Fischbein with Wake County Human 

Services at (919) 508-0781. Speech or hearing-impaired persons may contact 1-800-735-

2962 (TT) or 1-800-735-8262 (voice). 

 

 

 


